
12/16/2022 

 

Dear Parents of Blue Door, 

 

          Hello ! This week we talked about Winter    .  During Circle Time the teacher talked to the 

children about winter  being the coldest season of the year. They were shown pictures of 

children wearing snowsuits, snow boots  and playing in the snow. Snowflakes and all the 

different sizes they  come in were shown to the children as well. When asked what clothing do 

they wear when it’s cold a lot of the children answered coats, sweaters, hats and boots.  

 Some of the things that symbolizes Christmas are things such as the Christmas tree, Reindeers, 

Elves, , Santa Claus, Candy Canes and Christmas stockings. A lot of the children said that they 

already had their Christmas tree up at home and they helped decorate it. They are sooo excited 

for           Santa to come. 

 

For art, the children had a great time making the Fingerprint Christmas Lights. They dipped their 

little fingers into paint  and then onto lines that were made on construction paper to represent 

the lights . Paper plate Christmas Ornament was also lots of fun for them to make. Stocking art 

activity was fun, fun, fun. The children colored a stocking using different colored crayons and 

used Pompoms  to decorate it or mosaic squares . 

 

Mr. Turtle dance music class  was lots of fun . The children jumped, waved their arms , clapped 

their hands and had a great time singing Christmas songs. He also spoke about Hanukkah . The 

kids also sang the dreidel, dreidel, dreidel song. We hope you are enjoying the videos  and 

pictures that are being sent in bright-wheel.  

 

For story time the children listened to these stories : The Number Book, We Are Going on a Bear 

Hunt, The Very Hungry Caterpillar, No More Diapers For Ducky, and Hands Are Not For Hitting.  

 

These gross motor skills were practiced on the playground this week : the children jumped in 

place, stood on one foot, kicked the balls, threw the balls and ran one lap around the 

playground. 

 



Please don’t forget to wash your child’s blanket .Please make sure their nails are short so that 

way they don’t scratch themselves or their friends . 

 

         Have a great weekend          

              Mrs. Cindy 

              Mrs. Luz 

              Ms. Gabby 


